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Notice 
 
Dear students  
Hope you and your loved ones are doing well.  
As you are aware, due to escalation in COVID 19 all the offices of NSU are run on 

50% staff. We, at the registrar's office, will try our best to continue services as 
smoothly as possible, but there will be service-delays for reasons beyond our 
control. Please bear with us. As you are also aware, all the service-forms are 

available on our website (http://www.northsouth.edu/registrars-office/). Please 
fill in the appropriate form and submit via email to the respective office. At the 

bottom of the form, it is mentioned where to submit the form.  
 
Please take care of yourselves and your near and dear ones, follow the health and 

safety rules, and stay home. 
  

May the Almighty protect us all. 
  
Best wishes. 
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